
Minutes	from	the	meeting	October	10,	2017	

Meeting	held	at	1504	Scandia	Circle	

The	meeting	began	at	8:01	

BOD	Attendees:		Eileen	Dubose,	Bill	Wagner,	Jane	LeGros,	Jon	Rojas,	and	Treasurer	Martin	Dapot	

Absent:		Megan	Huftalen	and	Becky	Totten	

Membership	Forum	

A	lower	Park	Glen	resident	brought	to	the	Board’s	attention	that	there	is	movement	in	the	sidewalk	and	
curb	in	front	of	1506	Park	Glen	Circle.	There	is	also	a	home	on	Park	Glen	that	has	a	driveway	extending		
to	the	sidewalk	and	there	is	no	access	for	pedestrians.	The	president	will	send	an	email	to	the	
homeowner	and	ask	to	clear	the	sidewalk	for	pedestrian	use.	The	concrete	on	Park	Glen	will	be	
inspected.			

The	Minutes	from	the	September	2017	meeting	were	approved	as	presented.	

Treasurer	Dapot	presented	the	Financial	report	and	it	is	satisfactory.			

Chairwoman	LeGros	of	the	Landscape	committee	reported	that	completed	projects	include	the	Steps	
project	on	Park	Glen,	the	path	behind	1526	-1528	Park	Glen.		A	flyer	will	be	distributed	to	all	homes	
informing	that	the	Leaf	Pick-ups	will	be	October	23,	November	13	and	December	4.	

New	business	included	a	discussion	on	the	possibility	of	sidewalk	and	curb	improvement.	After	a	Board	
discussion	President	Berger	asked	volunteers	Eileen	DuBose	and	Martin	Dapot	to	survey	the	cluster	and	
inventory	the	areas	that	need	work,	repair	or	replacement	of	concrete	on	the	cluster	sidewalks	and	
curbs.		

Upcoming	events	

November	16	Thursday	1504	Scandia	7:30	for	the	Board	meeting.	

December	14	Thursday	1510		Scandia		7:30	for	the	board	Meeting	


